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Good morning...as our communities in Maine face more consequences as a result of 
pollution from oil and gas companies, and as results from these same companies 
exasperate climate change, it is only reasonable to expect these companies to pay their
fair share for damages resulting from their exploitative practices.  It is well know that 
they are reaping huge profits.  Some of these profits should be legislated to fund 
necessary support for communities and individuals which might be directly affected 
by disasters related to/caused by these corporations. And more importantly, to 
increase funds for Maine to take preventive/proactive measures to help develop 
projects that might prevent disasters from happening.
Please support LD1870.  


